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DATE:  May 26, 2015 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification No. 3 

RE:  Human Resources Consulting Services 

TO:  All Prospective Respondents 

 
Due to severe weather conditions in the Houston area, this Letter of Clarification No. 3 is issued 
for the purpose of extending the Submission Deadline, as indicated below: 
 
 
PROPOSALS DUE:  2:00 P.M. on May 27, 2015 June 1, 2015 (“Submission Deadline”) 
 


